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The plan seems to be preparing Warrington for city status: a dreadful idea. We could live
in Manchester/Liverpool if we wanted to.

Executive housing brings people into the area who want to have city/town facilities which
are not compatible with village life.

Lymm is already full and cannot cope with the extra housing. Not enough school places,
GPs or Police. Roads are already impassible in places. Building work adds to the problems
with parked vehicles, heavy lorries and traffic lights.

Please reconsider before our lovely village is changed beyond recognition.

Anne Jordan





